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From the 1st July 2017, Table Tennis Wales would wish to make it clear that any organisation, club or coach is able to organise weekend training camps for the players of the Association.
There is no requirement to attend these dates in line with TTW’s performance pathway and it is purely at your own agreement as to which camps you participate in. Table Tennis Wales are happy to see you train as much as possible at such events.
Table Tennis Wales do not organise these weekend events as an organisation and if TTW salaried coaches do organise and promote such training it is in their own time and on their own accord.  To improve clarity around such activities, new Table Tennis Wales email addresses are now in place and being used by the full time TTW coaches for TTW business.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us
Ryan Jenkins, National Coaching Manager, ttwnationalcoach@tabletennis.wales 
Rhian Pearce, General Manager, rhian.pearce@tabletennis.wales 

